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Who is hiding under 

the hat? 

Hats off to the winners 

 

  

Congratulations on 

your 100% attendance 

Well done to everyone for a great 

term.  

 A big thank you to Friends of School 

for all their organisation at the Spring 

Fair. So lovely to see so many parents 

and family enjoying themselves in 

school.  

Have a fabulous Easter break.  

 

Thanks to our 

Chair of 

Governors Dr J. 

Bennett for 

judging the 

Spring Bonnet 

Competition 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
8th April—Last day of Spring Term—Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 26th April Return to school (Monday 25th– School Closed to Pupils for a PD Day) 

29th April—Dance workshop for Class 1 and Class 2 

3rd May—KS1 Tennis Festival for Year 2 Children 

4th May—Forest School—Year 2 

11th June—Newport Carnival—Kings and Queens 

This Week’s Winning Team is 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE CHILDREN THAT WILL BE CELEBRATING 

A BIRTHDAY THIS WEEK OR OVER THE EASTER BREAK. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We have entered a competition to win a starsail canopy from A & S Landscapes in Shrewsbury. 

Simply visit the link above, enter your e-mail and select Church Aston Infant School from the 

drop down box.  Please share with family, friends and on local community social media groups. 

The winning school will be the one with the greatest amount of votes.  

 

https://www.aandslandscape.co.uk/competition-page/  

 

Saturday 11th June 

 

IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY VOTED 

PLEASE 

The school dinners menu is changing 
so on  our first day back after the 

Easter break on Tuesday 26
th
 April, 

the dinner will be Big Breakfast. 

New menu 

Reverend Zoe is looking for 

people to support her 

Ukrainian Community Hub, if 

you are interested in offering 

any ideas or help with this, 

please contact her on the 

church website or let me know 

and I will pass it on. 

Ukrainian Community Hub 

http://mail2.taw.org.uk:32224/?dmVyPTEuMDAxJiY3ZTFjNjY0MDE1ZWI4NDAyMz02MjQ1NUJCOV8yNzIxXzExOTQyXzE5JiY3ZWVlZjU2NTU3MzY2ODQ9MTIzMiYmdXJsPWh0dHBzJTNBJTJGJTJGd3d3JTJFYWFuZHNsYW5kc2NhcGUlMkVjbyUyRXVrJTJGY29tcGV0aXRpb24tcGFnZSUyRg==


 

Rewarded for her 

amazing attitude towards 

all her school work. 

And just like that we are at the end of the Spring term! Were has the time gone?! We have had 

such a lovely time learning all about castles this term, such a fun topic! 

This week we have finished building our amazing castles for Dolly the dragon! She was so 

impressed with them all that she actually wants to alternate between them as she can’t choose 

just one! 

In History we learned how castles were attacked and defended. We also learned what a siege is! 

We have had an Easter themed week this week.  

In English we read the book Brenda’s Boring Egg and learned the important lesson ‘never judge a 

book by its cover’ (or never judge an egg by its shell in this case!) We talked and wrote about 

what makes us ‘good eggs’ so if your children declared you a good egg at any point this week 

that’ll be why! 

In reception maths the children have been seeing double! They have been doubling numbers up 

to 5. 

The year 1 children have become masters of counting, adding and subtracting tens. We will 
continue to look at numbers 20-100 after the break.  

To end the week and term we have had a fun Easter day! We have been baking, making Easter 

decorations and making Easter cards. The children are very excited to show you! 

Have a lovely Easter and a nice relaxing two week break!  

 

 



 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

Rewarded for being such 

a fantastic listener. 

Finally, we are at the end of the spring term and Miss Jones, and I are very proud of what all 
the children have achieved. They have worked so hard and learnt so much! 

The classroom has been full of construction this week as the children have been busy making 
castes with one very important part, a working drawbridge!  The children have created a 
pulley system to move the drawbridge up and down.  

 

  

 

In year 2 maths during this week the children have been learning about subtracting. They 
have worked so hard. They have all used and understood the strategy of a number line and 
bar models. Everyone now understands the difference between tens and ones and how to 
show their workings in order to achieve the correct answer. Well done everyone for all your 
hard work this term, it has been a pleasure teaching you! Smelly stickers for everyone J  

 

The year 1 children have become masters of counting, 
adding and subtracting tens. We will continue to look at 
numbers 20-100 after the break.  

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful break, keep safe 
and we’ll see you soon! 







 

 

Class 2 

Well done to all the children that received an award for 

Marvellous Mathematician, Wonderful writer, hand writer of the 

week, Reader of the week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up 

the hard work. 

Class 1 



 

 

BRONZE BRONZE 

BRONZE SILVER 


